NORTHWEST STUDENT BULLETIN
May 15, 1962

There will be no missionary council meeting this week.

The freshman class baseball team for Friday's picnic will
be chosen Thursday night from the boys who play in the
practice that will be held from 6:00 to T7:30. The practice
will be at the diamond below the Student Union Building.
You must be there if you plan to play Friday morning.

Sinece the All-Sechool Picniec is to be held Friday the next
Student Bulletin will be published Thursday instead of

Fridaye.



